
 

 

 
 
 

27th February 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 2023 
 
We will once again be taking part in the above charitable event here at Goldington 
Green Academy.  The theme this year is ‘Wear Something Red’. 
 
This will be taking place on Friday 17th March for the whole school except for Yr. 6.  
Year 6 will wear something red on Thursday 16th March instead because they have 
their Ancient Greek day on 17th. 
 
As this is a charitable event we are asking for donations which can either be made 
via Parent Pay, or cash sent in on the day. 
 
We will also be selling Red Noses from the school office from week beginning 13th 
March at £2.50 each. 
 
We thank you for your support of this annual charitable event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 


